
Are  You  Prepared  for  GDPR?
Take the Survey

The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)
will become law in all EU jurisdictions on May
25, 2018 and will impact organizations that
handle  EU  citizen  data  for  any  number  of
reasons, from employment to customer relations
to marketing. Just because a company is not
based in or even operating in the EU doesn’t

mean GDPR won’t apply.

It  is  a  broad  and  wide-ranging  regulation  that  is  posing
significant challenges for the types of clients Yerra serves,
namely global corporations in highly-regulated industries such
as banking, consumer goods and pharmaceuticals.

To  gauge  readiness  for  GDPR  across  industries  and  global
regions,  Yerra  has  launched  an  industry  survey  to  help
benchmark where global corporations are in their preparations.
The GDPR Reality Check survey is being run in collaboration
with the Blickstein Group and will be open for submissions
through the end of May 2017.

Take the survey.

 

Join Our LinkedIn Group
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